
Eagle Vision News – April 5th, 2021  

  

Centerville Families,   
     As most of you know, April 10th marks the date for the statewide mask mandate.  With this 
date looming ahead, there is still a lot of confusion about mask requirements. While the 
statewide mast requirements end for MOST public places, the mask requirements for K-12 
schools REMAINS IN PLACE until June 15.   Local officials, (like school boards or county councils, 
or even school principals do NOT have legal authority to end the school mask requirement 
before June 15. In addition, Mask requirements will remain in place for group gatherings of 50 
or more people until July 1.  Attached to this newsletter is a list of reasons Public Health officials 
and the Legislature gave for continuing the mask mandate in schools.  It is my hope that our 
community, our parents and our students will continue to support our efforts in educating 
children and support the decisions made by our legislators and leaders. Please help us finish 
this school year strong with masks on.   
    In other news, we held our school-wide spelling bee a few weeks ago, and three of our top 
spellers were invited to the semi-final District spelling-bee.  One of our school’s spellers, Brady 
Evans made it through the semi-final competition and will progress to the Final District Spelling 
Bee on April 22nd.  Congratulations to Brady and his hard work.   
    We have several activities going on this week.  Check out the articles below to learn about 
the school-wide individual picture opportunity, classroom placement form deadline, new 
Kindergarten-Open House, and Yearbook order deadlines.   
     Another quote from the office: “Your day will go the way the corners of your mouth turn.”  
Have a great week.       
     Mr. Holmes 
.  

Lifetouch Individual pictures 

   Because of Covid restrictions, we will not be able have class pictures this year, but 
Spring Individual Pictures are still a go!  Only those who return the envelope from 
Lifetouch with either OPTION 1 or OPTION 2 marked and appropriate payment 
enclosed or made electronically will have their pictures taken.  Flyers came home 
before Spring Break.  Additional flyers can be obtained in the School office.  
 

YEARBOOK orders 
     Our wonderful PTA has been working hard on our yearbook this year.  We are still 
offering the yearbooks at the low price of $15.  The deadline for this price has been 
extended to April 30th.  After April 30, the cost of yearbook purchase will increase to 
$20.  Payments may be made by check or cash in the office or paid for electronically on 
MyDSD. 

 



2021-2022 Classroom Placement   

During the next couple of months, classroom teachers and special education teachers will be 
instrumental in providing feedback on the placement of our students into next year’s 
classrooms.  If you would like to provide additional information about your student that the 
current classroom teacher may be unaware of, please fill out the attached Classroom 
Placement Form OR stop by the office and grab a paper copy of the form.  Forms are due April 
9, 2021.  We appreciate your patience and support as we professionally place each child.  Our 
goal is to ensure that each student’s needs are addressed so that they can have a successful 
school year here at Centerville Elementary School. 

 Classroom Placement Form 

 

 

2021-2022 Kindergarten Student Open House 

 

  Centerville Elementary’s Open House and Kindergarten Roundup for the 2021-2022 
school year will be held on Friday, April 9th from 9:00-11:30 a.m.  Prospective 
Kindergarten students and their parent(s) should come to the front (west side) doors of 
Centerville Elementary and be prepared to show your ID.  Families that choose to 
attend will be asked to sign in and then directed to the Kindergarten room where you will 
get to meet Mrs. Bittner and see the classroom where school begins.  

    If you have not yet registered your child, but intend for that child to come to 
Kindergarten next fall, you may pick up and/or return a registration packet when you 
come in.  We are very excited about our 2021/2022 school year and look forward to 
meeting you and your prospective Centerville Eagles student!   Please share this 
information to those families in your neighborhood that may not have access to this 
information.  For questions, please call the school (801-402-1400) or email the 
secretary cboswell@dsdmail.net .   
 

Important Dates: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dPKcPX5U9UqN3gGmNuC2BzVPLq35-hBKgGaEDt8_LkxUM09DS1hLUktaVktJOENEQVk1RjBPUE00QS4u
mailto:cboswell@dsdmail.net


April 6     Spring Individual pictures 

April 9     Next Year Kindergarten Open House  

April 15    Great Shake Out! 

May 3-6    Teacher Appreciation Week 

 

Lunch menu:   

Monday 5th: Nachos, Mandarin Oranges, and Cool Slush 

Tuesday 6th: Meatballs, Rotini, Marinara or Alfredo, Breadstick, Carrots, and Applesauce 

Wednesday 7th: Cheese or Pepperoni pizza with corn, pears and Jello 

Thursday 8th: Orange Chicken with brown rice, steamed broccoli and mixed fruit 

Friday 9th: GRAB ‘N GO – offered at alternate locations 

Monday, 12th: Cheese bites, Tomato soup, Mandarin oranges, and Cool slush 

Tuesday, 13th: Popcorn chicken, Macaroni & cheese, Roll, Green beans, and Applesauce 

Wednesday 14th: Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza rippers, Broccoli, Pears, and Chocolate pudding 

Thursday 15th:  Classic or White chicken chili, Cornbread muffin, Corn, Mixed Fruit 

Friday 16th: GRAB ‘N GO – offered at alternate locations 

Monday 19thDiced Ham, Muffin, Hash brown, Mandarin Oranges, and Cool Slush 

Tuesday 20th: Taco Meat & Tortilla, Brown Rice, Refried Beans, and Applesauce 

Wednesday 21st: Pepperoni Mini Calzones with Marinara Sauce, Corn, and Pears 

Thursday 22nd: Pot Pie, Carrots, Fries, Mixed Fruit, Cinnamon Roll 

Friday 23rd: GRAB ‘N GO – offered at alternate locations 

 

 

Thank you, for your support 

Centerville Elementary Office 

801-402-1400 


